
Scott Baldwin 
816 Buena Vista Avenue  
Arnold, Maryland 21012 
 
The Honorable C.T. Wilson​
Chairman, Economic Matters Committee​
Maryland House of Delegates​
231 Taylor Office Building​
Annapolis, MD 21401  
 
RE: Strong Opposition to Senate Bill 306 - Workers' Compensation - Prescription Drug 
& Pharmaceutical Services - Reimbursements 

Dear Chairman Wilson, 
 
My name is Scott Baldwin, and I am writing to you as an injured worker in the State of 
Maryland. I urge you to oppose Senate Bill 306. 
 
I have received my medications over the last several years from many sources including 
directly from my health care provider to local pharmacies to pharmacies many many 
states away. I was somewhat enticed to use a pharmacy that was out of state for the 
last several years and it proved to sometimes be a very frustrating task with poor 
communication and shipping inefficiencies. 
 
RescueMeds changed that. When they receive prescriptions from my doctor, they send 
the medications directly to me without delay. RescueMeds has thus far been a game 
changer as a local pharmacy that has the staff and the ability to serve Maryland injured 
workers in a fast efficient manner. I personally support RescueMeds 110%.  
 
Please don’t take this critical support away. Oppose SB 306—for me, and for every 
injured worker in Maryland who still deserves a chance to heal and be heard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Baldwin 
 




